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PRODUCT DISCONTINUANCE NOTICE (PDN) 

 

PDN# WPD-141106-001 Last Order Date Dec 31st, 2014 

Issuing Date Nov 6th, 2014 Last Ship Date Dec 31st, 2015 

 

PRODUCT(S) AFFECTED : Attachment :  Yes     No 
 

Affected Part# Replacement Part # Comments 

WIZ610wi None These products are WiFi solution 

which support 802.11b/g. The main 

WiFi chip is from Qualcomm 

Atheros(QCA). 

WIZ610wi-EVB None 

WIZ6000 None 

 

REASON FOR DISCONTINUANCE: 
 

□ Obsolete Design/Process Technology 

■ Obsolete Package/Assembly Technology  

□ Declined Market 

□ Other : 

NOTE  

Qualcomm Atheros had already announced the 

discontinuation of its WiFi chip used in WIZ610wi, 

and no additional production from now on. 

Therefore, we have no choice but to discontinue 

WIZ610Wi & its related products. We are 

requesting distributors to allow twelve months for 

further orders from the end customers. 

DISTRIBUTORS NOTIFICATIOON : 

As a result of discontinuance reason(s) listed above, WIZnet has decided to discontinue certain 

products and notify you through this Product Discontinuance Notice (PDN). We strongly 

recommend you to not promote the affected parts and take appropriate steps for the 

customers who are using the parts. We do not have any direct replacement solution for 

WIZ610wi. However, WizFi630 is similar with WIZ610wi in terms of main functions and user 

interface. If the customer wishes to continue using WIZnet’s WiFi solution, we strongly 

recommend WizFi630 as replacement. At this moment, it is already very limited to obatin 

sufficient stock of the WiFi chip. In addition, we already received confirmation from QCA that 

there will be no production in the future. 

Wiznet has calculated the demand quantities per year for WIZ610wi, WIZ610wi-EVB, & 

WIZ6000. As result, we concluded 14Kpcs will be enough for 2015. WIZnet will obtain 15Kpcs 

in stock for 2015. This will be the absolute Last Buy. Therefore, each distributor should check 

the requested volume from each customer and contact our branch office. 

DISTRIBUTOR ACKNOWLEDGEMENT : Distributors may use this form to acknowledge 

receipt of this notification. Please fill in below form and return to us. 

Distributor   Date  

Name   Title  

E-mail  

Comments  

 

 


